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across-the-board to all programs, and thus
should be an integral part of the process of
developing a consolidated State plan. In
response, the guidance on final consolidated
plans provided to SEAs on April 20, 1995
(Appendix A to this document) clarifies the
Department’s intent that final consolidated
plans contain adequate information,
consistent with section 1111(b), about
content and performance standards,
assessments, and adequate yearly progress.
The Department will provide further
information on this issue when it provides
additional guidance on the content of final
consolidated State plans.

4. Other comments. The Department’s
response to other substantive comments or
requests for clarification is contained in the
April 20 guidance document (Appendix A to
this notice).
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